
 

Aylesford Public Lake Beach Reopens for All Uses 

 

July 10, 2025 

Aylesford Lake Public Beach reopened today (July 10) for all uses.   

The public beach was closed to swimming and paddle boarding as a precautionary measure due to 
higher than acceptable bacteria counts in water tests reported on July 8. Water quality tests 
conducted following the beach closure have confirmed that it is safe to reopen Aylesford Lake 
Public Beach.  

The Municipality of the County of Kings apologizes for any inconvenience beach closures may 
cause.  

In addition to posting signage at the site, the Municipality publishes updates about Aylesford Lake 
Public Beach closures on www.countyofkings.ca and the Municipality’s Facebook and X accounts.   

https://www.facebook.com/KingsCountyNS
https://x.com/KingsCountyNS

